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Please vote no on SB210. Vote by mail has been such a godsend to our family. 

Getting out on Election day is not guaranteed. Being able to vote by dropping my 

ballot in the ballot box at City Hall is, because I can vote any number of days after my 

ballot arrives. I have access to the Voter's guide while I complete my ballot. I feel that 

it's made me a more informed voter. I have never missed an election since I moved 

here and was introduced to vote by mail. I think it's important to keep the voters as 

accommodated as possible. I voted on the day in other states. Long lines. 

Overburdened poll workers. It was never a pleasant experience. It was never easy 

and it always took longer than necessary. It's a ridiculous idea. We, truly, have bigger 

fish to fry. We should be more concerned with feeding Oregonians than we are about 

overhauling our voting system. 1 in 6 kids go hungry in Oregon, 75% voted in the last 

presidential election.  Please take that in mind. 


